
 

16 September 2019  
 
Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s) 

 
Year 2 Maths Workshops Monday 23 September 2019, 9.00 – 10.00 Aproximately 

 
Did you hate maths at school? Do you need help supporting your child at home?  
 
Mr Stray, our maths leader, is running a ‘hands on’ parent workshop for parents who would like to know 
more about teaching the number line. This will not be another ‘death by PowerPoint’, rather an opportunity 
to ask questions and unpick why children find using the number line difficult. Mr Stray will be modelling the 
different types of number lines that we use, as a school, and talking through some of the skills that they 
need to have in order to move on to next type.  
 
This will be followed up with an opportunity to work with your child a week later and work on their number 
line skills, during a session in school. The nature of this workshop, and the children’s involvement, does 
unfortunately mean we can only run it during school hours. 
 
If you are able to attend, please fill in the slip below and return it to your child’s class teacher by 20 
September. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mrs P Stray 
Maths Leader 
 

Year 2 Maths Workshop:  Please return before Friday 20 September 
 

Year 2 Maths Workshops, 23 September 2019, 9.00 – 10.00 Aprroxiamately  
 

I am able to attend the Year 2 Maths workshop:   

 
Child’s name:  ………………………………………………………………………..................................... 
 
Class:  ………………………….......................................................................... 

 
Signed ……………………………………………………………………. (Parent/Carer) 
 

Please note that the end time is an approximation depending on how many people attend and the level of 
support needed 
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